
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        Thursday 16th September 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

RE: SECONDARY TRANSFER – SEPTEMBER 2022 

Secondary school open days have been arranged.  It is important that you view 
schools that you may be considering for your child. 

We appreciate that for many parents this is a difficult and worrying time and 
because of this we will be holding a short secondary transfer meeting on 
Wednesday 22nd September at 3.30pm in the school hall. This will give you an 
opportunity to ask questions and raise any concerns you may have at this time. 

Enfield residents are expected to apply online for any Enfield School.  If you live in 
another borough and wish your child to transfer to an Enfield School you will need to 
contact your Local Authority. 

Please see Enfield Secondary Transfer flyer given out with this letter. 

MEET THE TEACHER 

The Year 6 class teachers will also be at the meeting and you will have the 
opportunity to meet them.  They will be able to talk to you about life and 
expectations in year 6 and you will be able to ask any questions regarding your 
child. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Yours sincerely, 

   

Mrs Debbie Butcher                                                                                                      
Headteacher 

       


